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This is a newsletter covering what is going on in the Midwest with our VJMC friends. 
Please send us your events, activities, or interesting stories.  We will keep you informed 

about the above topics and want to see our region grow.  Please pass this newsletter to any of your friends and let’s build a 
community.  Any correspondence will be kept private and no information will be given out without your permission. 

____________________________________________________________________________________ 

  September 2024 Edition:    Buddy Walton: Thinking Ahead and the 2024 Liberty 
```````````````````````````````````````````````````````````````````````         Cycle Center Rally on 9-14-2024.                                     
                                                                        Mark Bayer:  A brief review of the 2-Stroke Rally. 
``````````````````````````````````````````````````````````````````````````` ```````                                                                      
____________________________________________________________________________T
hinking Ahead ... 

Our KCVJMC "Show" season ends on September 14th at Liberty Cycle Center in Liberty Missouri with the "All 
Japanese Motorcycle Show". If it's a Japanese machine bring it! 

LCC has been a long time VJMC supporter and always has a great turnout of bikes to drool over. After this year’s 
LCC show we will have a group ride to Excelsior Springs Missouri for some great food at Wabash BBQ. It will be a 
back road ride for about 45 minutes and worth every mile to get there and hang out even more. We had about 20 
bikes and riders join us after last year’s show. There are plenty of other scenic back roads in the area to checkout 
afterwards if you need to put a few more miles in. 
Speaking of hanging out, I like to ride my bikes...a LOT! I know some of you ride your bikes to our shows which is 
really cool, it's nice to see and HEAR them upon their entrance!.Make sure and join us on the 14th . 
 

     



See ya’ out on the road, Buddy Walton 
                                                                                                 
  
             __________________________________________________________________________________________ 
The All Kansas City 2-Stroke Rally was held on August 10th 2024 and was great fun. As the 2- Stroke 
motorcycle has been gone for some time this event continues to be unique.  We had many of our regulars 
attend and many new people join us as well.  Next year will be the 10th year for this event and we are 
beginning to make plans now. It has always been held on the second Saturday of August and I doubt that 
this will change. We will begin promoting the event as soon as plans have been finalized. Tell your friends 
who have 2-Strokes to consider attending in 2025!  Hopefully next year will be the best yet! Use the QR 
code  to the right get to our web page. 

 

 

         

      Here are a few remaining events: Go to:   vjmc.org  then click on “events.”  

                                       October 11th, Barber Vintage Festival 

                                 October 19th, 14th Annual Central Coast Classic 

                                   October 24th, VJMC Editor’s Ride In Camping  

The year is not over, please consider attending any of the events listed in this newsletter! 


